
 

                                             Trial Court Budgets  
 
 BUDGET DIRECTIVE ON TRIAL COURT FISCAL RESPONSIBILITY 
 
    June 28, 1983 
  Issued by: Chief Justice Robert N. Wilentz 
 
 
 Budget Presentation and Negotiation:  The Trial Court Administrator may 
represent the Assignment Judge at all budget presentations to and in negotiations with 
the county authorities as well as at other public meetings.  Where the Assignment Judge 
deems it appropriate, the head of a major organizational or functional unit may 
participate with the Trial Court Administrator in budget negotiations or presentations.  
Any amendments or supplements to the judicial budget after its initial submission to the 
county shall be made only by the Assignment Judge. 
  
 

EDITOR’S NOTE 
 
 Only that part (section 8) of the original directive that retains any possible validity has been 
included in this compilation.  With the advent of state funding of the court system, the bulk of the directive 
became obsolete.  
 


